Public Administration Committee

From:

Lance Anderson ·

Sent:

Friday, 28 March 2014 8:55 PM Public Administration Committee

To: Subject:

No to shooting animals in WA

Dear Ms Mesiti,

As a Australian born and bred I have personally seen the damage that these introduced species have done to our wonderful Country not to mention our native flora and fauna. I have to question you if you have actually been in the outback or country area of W,A and seen what the introduced species have and will continue to do. I personally do not shoot for sport I shoot to put food on my table and insure Im a safe distance from any public roads as well as being fully aware of my surroundings. If I see a fox wild dog or feral cat I aim to kill them in as hummainly as possible, witch if you had done your research would know our hard working pastoralists and farmers appreciate very much for the simple fact the we the resposnable shooters are helping control a major problem for them at no cost to them.

my appolagies for my spelling mistakes

Sincerely,

Lance Anderson